

The Horses Stayed Behind is a project commemorating the thousands of horses who left New Zealand for service in World War One and never returned.

The artist, Cat Auburn, is asking horse riders from across the country to donate a small clipping of full-length horsetail which will made into a large memorial tapestry.

To participate with your horse or pony, please:

- 1 cut a long, full length lock of hair from the centre of your horse's tail and place the hair in a plastic snaplock bag.
- write your name, your horse's name, the area you live in, and your email address onto a piece of paper.
- 3 send your plastic bag in an envelope to:

 Cat Auburn, c/o Sarjeant Gallery, PO Box 998, Wanganui 4540

You'll be able to see your horse's hair at the Sarjeant Gallery in winter 2015

Keep up to date with the project by following:

@catauburn #horsesstayedbehind, catauburn.tumblr.com/
and liking our facebook page: facebook.com/catauburnartist,

If you would like more information about the project please contact sarah.mcclintock@sarjeant.org.nz, (06) 349 3279.



38 Taupō Quay Phone 06 349 0506 Whanganui 4500 www.sarjeant.org.nz New Zealand

Sarjeant Gallery is a cultural facility of the Wanganui District Council